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18 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Trip to New York Washington – July 2020 

I appreciate you may have some questions in relation to the current Covid-19 topic, so I just wanted 
to update and assure you we are monitoring this closely and will keep you informed should this 
affect our tour in any way. 

Statement from Emily Ball our Senior Long Haul coordinator 

“As I am sure you have seen over the last few weeks, the situation is changing daily, so it would be 
difficult to predict how your tour may be affected at this stage. As a member of the School Travel 
Forum, inspiresport are receiving regular updates and advice from ABTA and, in turn, the FCO. The 
safety of your travelling party is of paramount importance to us, so will keep you updated with any 
changes.” 

Also below I have included the link to the statement released by the company via their website.  
Can I please ask that you do not contact the company on an individual basis.  We as a school will 
be in contact via the school website and twitter with updates regarding the tour. 

 
https://www.inspiresport.com/coronavirus-message-for-traveling-groups/ 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mr C Thomas & Mr M Faulds 
Tour Organisers 

St Martin’s School 

Ysgol Martin Sant 
Hillside, Caerphilly CF83 1UW 

Tel. Ffôn: 029 20 858050 
Fax. Ffacs: 029 20 858051 

E-mail E-bost: reception@stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk  
Website Safle wê: stmartins.caerphilly.sch.uk 

Headteacher Prifathro: Mr. L. Jarvis 
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